

## **Bullitt County Public Schools**

1040 Highway 44 East Shepherdsville, Kentucky 40165

Phone: 502-869-8000 Fax: 502-869-8019 www.bullittschools.org

TO:

Dr. Jesse Bacon, Superintendent 98

Ms. Adrienne User, Assistant Superintendent

FROM:

Althea Hurt, BCPS Director of Human Resources

DATE:

January 4, 2022

RE:

Item for the January Board Meeting - Request to Change Literacy Posting

Due to the challenges faced with trying to secure a full-time teacher, Interim Principal Dionna Bickley is requesting to change the approved full-time certified literacy teacher position at Pleasant Grove Elementary School to a part-time certified literacy teaching position instead. She has verified the appropriate funding through the Finance department. Please see the attached memo.

Attachment: Memo from Interim Principal Dionna Bickley

## Pleasant Grove Elementary

6415 Highway 44 East Mt. Washington, KY 40047

Dionna Bickley, Principal Elizabeth Barnett, Counselor Rebecca Johnson, Family Resource

Erica Harbin, Assistant Principal Kim Durbin, Attendance Clerk Audrey Brown, Secretary

## Memorandum

DATE: January 2022

TO: Human Resources and the Board of Education FROM: Dionna Bickley, Interim Principal (PGES)

SUBJECT: Literacy Position Change

Dear Althea,

The current literacy teacher position requisition for Pleasant Grove Elementary was originally for a full time certified teacher. In order to best meet the needs of our students with the best candidate possible, I am requesting a change in the position. Pleasant Grove Elementary would like to re-post the literacy position as a part time, three days a week, position that will service our literacy needs in grades 1-2.

Thank you for your consideration and time.

Sincerely,

Dionna Bickley